[image: ]

Start thinking about which events you might be interested in and email Carey Hollick at emacsecretary@yahoo.com and let her know. The team will be picked the week before by 2nd of July. If anyone would like to be a team manager let me know. I really loved doing the indoors challenge, so I don’t mind doing both again!!
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Carey Hollick
EMAC General Secretary
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